Eid Celebration Day

We would like to invite all childrern

3rd April 2025.

Children can come to school in

special Eid clothes or party clothes.
Children will- take part in Eid related
activities throughout the day.

A DJ from Party Mania will be in school
and will be hosting a series of discos for
the children in their respective year
groups.

Our catering team are also providing a
special Eid menu, and we will provide
details of this once the menu has been
finalised.

We hope that everyone who is celebrating
Eid has a wonderful time and are looking
forward to our special day in school.




